
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Our new website is now up and running! Check it out at: 
 
www.concordiaacademy.co.uk 
 
We will be making some minor changes to it over the 
next couple of weeks but there is a lot of information on 
there now for you to look through—including a News and 
Events page which we will use to give you updates 
about our new building as they come through.  
 
We are constantly updating Social Media and have a lot 
of news about Concordia on there—it would be great if 
you could follow us on our Facebook and Twitter pages 
if you are not already doing so. You can find us at:  
 
https://twitter.com/concordiareach2 
 
www.facebook.com/ConcordiaAcademyREAch2  
 
You can also make comments about the posts we put on  
there.  
 
You will receive separately today the Christmas dinner 
menu—children will be having their Christmas dinner on 
Tuesday 13 December. We will be providing Christmas 
crackers and the class will be making party hats to wear 
on the day. Please have a look through the menu choic-
es and let a staff member know what you would like your 
child to have for lunch on the day. It would be great if all 
of our children could join in and have this lunch, includ-
ing those who usually have a packed lunch. 
 

Kind regards 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 2 December 2016 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

 DISCOVER STORY CENTRE 

Everyone had a fantastic time on our school trip on 
Wednesday! 
 
At the centre, we met Hootah who is a space alien 
from the planet Squiggly Diggly. He let us play in his 
Lollipopter. The children let their imaginations run 
wild and made up a story of their very own! 

Each week, we choose a Star of the Week. This award is given to a child who shows that 
they are making a real effort in a particular area of their learning. Sometimes we give this 
award when a child has done something extraordinary or worthy of recognition! 
 
This week our Star of the Week is Daisy-Mae! Daisy-Mae is always engaged in our RWI les-
sons and has made amazing progress. She pays special attention during Fred Talk and 
does brilliant blending. 
 
Well done, Daisy-Mae. Keep it up! 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
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